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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/017930-2022 

Planning

Coaching for financial Wellbeing

Essex County Council

F01: Prior information notice

Prior information only  

Notice identifier: 2022/S 000-017930

Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-034cb0  

Published 30 June 2022, 4:10pm

Section I: Contracting authority

I.1) Name and addresses

Essex County Council

County Hall, Market Road

Chelmsford

CM1 1QH

Contact

Isabelle Clarke

Email

Isabelle.Clarke@essex.gov.uk

Telephone

+44 333

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/017930-2022
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/017930-2022
mailto:Isabelle.Clarke@essex.gov.uk
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Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

UKH3 - Essex

Internet address(es)

Main address

https://www.essex.gov.uk/

Buyer's address

https://www.essex.gov.uk/

I.3) Communication

Additional information can be obtained from the above-mentioned address

I.4) Type of the contracting authority

Regional or local authority

I.5) Main activity

General public services

https://www.essex.gov.uk/
https://www.essex.gov.uk/
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Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

Coaching for financial Wellbeing

Reference number

DN619945

II.1.2) Main CPV code

80000000 - Education and training services

II.1.3) Type of contract

Services

II.1.4) Short description

We are seeking expressions of interests from organisations that can provide a minimum of 9
accredited Coaching and or NLP trained specialists to work on a pilot programme aiming to
supporting people improve their financial wellbeing. Please note we are looking to work with
qualified coaches/NLP practitioners, not therapeutic or financial specialists. The pilot
programme will be delivered in specific locations in Basildon, Canvey Island, Braintree, and
Harwich.

If you are interested, please email CandFCommissioning@essex.gov.uk with the following
information by 5pm on 15th July 2022

Your name

Name of your organisation

Your Contact email and telephone number

Confirmation you will;

1. be available for programme design workshops through August and September 2022

2. be able to mobilise a minimum of 8 accredited/qualified coaches and/or NLP Practitioners

mailto:CandFCommissioning@essex.gov.uk
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(diploma as a minimum) by October 2022

3. be able to commit to a 12-month delivery programme

4. be willing to contribute to the evaluation that will be undertaken to measure the level of
success of the programme

5. that qualified coaches/NLP practitioners would be able to work in the areas identified

6. that the qualified coaches/NLP practitioners would be able to work 1:1 or facilitate group
coaching

Please provide one example of recent work delivering Coaching or NLP to a client or client
group – this could be a practice example or training you have delivered

Anticipated Contract Start Date: 1st August 2022 until 31st January 2024

II.1.6) Information about lots

This contract is divided into lots: No

II.2) Description

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

85000000 - Health and social work services

79998000 - Coaching services

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes

UKH3 - Essex

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

We are seeking expressions of interests from organisations that can provide a minimum of 9
accredited Coaching and or NLP trained specialists to work on a pilot programme aiming to
supporting people improve their financial wellbeing. Please note we are looking to work with
qualified coaches/NLP practitioners, not therapeutic or financial specialists. The pilot
programme will be delivered in specific locations in Basildon, Canvey Island, Braintree, and
Harwich.
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If you are interested, please email CandFCommissioning@essex.gov.uk with the following
information by 5pm on 15th July 2022

Your name

Name of your organisation

Your Contact email and telephone number

Confirmation you will;

1. be available for programme design workshops through August and September 2022

2. be able to mobilise a minimum of 8 accredited/qualified coaches and/or NLP Practitioners
(diploma as a minimum) by October 2022

3. be able to commit to a 12-month delivery programme

4. be willing to contribute to the evaluation that will be undertaken to measure the level of
success of the programme

5. that qualified coaches/NLP practitioners would be able to work in the areas identified

6. that the qualified coaches/NLP practitioners would be able to work 1:1 or facilitate group
coaching

Please provide one example of recent work delivering Coaching or NLP to a client or client
group – this could be a practice example or training you have delivered

Anticipated Contract Start Date: 1st August 2022 until 31st January 2024

II.2.6) Estimated value

Value excluding VAT: £250,000

II.3) Estimated date of publication of contract notice

15 July 2022

mailto:CandFCommissioning@essex.gov.uk
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Section IV. Procedure

IV.1) Description

IV.1.8) Information about the Government Procurement Agreement (GPA)

The procurement is covered by the Government Procurement Agreement: No
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